PEMBROKE

A PRIORY ACADEMY

Monday 12 September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Following the announcement that the day of the Queen’s funeral next week will be a Bank Holiday, we can

confirm that The Priory Pembroke Academy will be closed on Monday 19* September 2022 in line with
instructions from the Department for Education.

We will be open as normal on the morning of Tuesday 20%" September 2022.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Evans
Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr S Evans
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